
                                                                                                                                         

THEATRE NOTES 
 
The society are delighted to welcome you to the second production of our 2016/2017 
season, and our 48th here at Powys Theatre. 
 
I am delighted to be directing this witty comedy, a first for me after 18 years of 
involvement with the little theatre. Eric Chappell has crafted a clever play that see the 
relationships and friendships of old school mates tested by a thief's subversive 
observations. “Theft” first premiered in 1995 at the Theatre Royal in Windsor, with no 
less than George Cole of “Minder” fame starring as the thief. 
It gives me pleasure to welcome Arron Lemon as a newcomer to our stage. It is also 
lovely to see Carmel Hill and Peter Withers back after a short break from our theatre. 
The cast have enjoyed rehearsals and made my foray into the directors chair a real 
pleasure. Almost made me wish I was in it. I guess you really can't have your cake and 
eat it. 
 
Remember, if you have any suggestions for possible future plays for our society to 
present, we would welcome your comments. Please email the society, leave us a 
message on our Facebook page or leave a note with our front of house teams before 
you head for home this evening. We highly recommend that you like our Facebook page 
in order to get regular updates from the theatre. 
 
newtownamateurdramatics@gmail.com 
 
https://www.facebook.com/PowysTheatre 
 
http://www.powystheatre.org.uk 
 
As ever I would like to remind you that we are always looking to welcome new members 
to our society to ensure its continued prosperity. So if you or somebody you know would 
like to consider acting, helping backstage or even just come for a social chat and a cup 
of coffee, you and they would be most welcome. We can be contacted as above or drop 
in when we meet. Details on the web. 
 
We will also be introducing a new “Friends of the Theatre” scheme to replace the 
current theatre club books. (Please see information regarding changes to our theatre 
club scheme available with the front of house team).We are very much hoping this adds 
flexibility and may allow a more varied season of productions. Keep an eye on the 
website and Facebook page for details. We will also be promoting this during booking 
for the next production. 
 
Which leads me to tell you that the next play will be in the week commencing 24th April 
2017, and we look forward to seeing you then. We will have a first reading and casting 
session on 16th February at 19:30 here in the theatre for all those interested in taking 
part. Until then, enjoy the show and have a safe journey home. 
 
 
Gareth Woodhouse - Chairman 
 



 


